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TO:  Chair and Members of Western Common Advisory Committee 
FROM:  Krista Vining, Legislative Assistant  
DATE:  November 8, 2011 
SUBJECT: Update on Western Common Advisory Committee Membership 
  
Committee Composition 

The Committee shall be comprised of nine (9) members as follows: 
(a) one (1) representative of the local business community; 
(b) one (1) member of the public with demonstrated knowledge of public recreation and trails; 
(c) one (1) member of the public with demonstrated knowledge in applied ecological sciences; 
(d) one (1) member of an environmental Non-Government Organization (NGO); 
(e) one (1) member resident of the community of Goodwood/Hatchet Lake; 
(f) one (1) member resident of Beechville/Timberlea; 
(g) two (2) members at large with an interest in the furtherance of the Park; and 
(h) one (1) member of Halifax and West Community Council. 

Membership       Term Expires 
Councillor Steve Adams       November, 2018 
Shirley Jollimore – Rep Local Business Community  November 30, 2018 
Beth McGee – Knowledge of Public Recreation & Trails  November 30, 2017 
Vacancy – Ecological Sciences      November 30, 2018 
Tom Musial – Member of NGO     November 30, 2018 
Kelly Carlton – Resident of Goodwood/Hatchet Lake  November 30, 2017 
Jane MacNeill – Resident of Beachville/Timberlea  November 30, 2018 
Dusan Soudek – Member at Large    November 30, 2017 
Wayne Shellnutt – Member at Large    November 30, 2017 
 
Members whose terms expire November 30, 2017 were sent an email to reapply for membership on 
September 28, 2017.  The deadline for applications was October 20, 2017.  The Halifax & West 
Community Council will consider applications and make nominations to Halifax Regional Council at their 
November 15, 2017 meeting.  It is anticipated that Halifax Regional Council would ratify these 
appointments some time in December, 2017. 
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